
SUPPLY LIST FOR GRADE 5 

2020 - 2021 
     The students will be required to bring the following items on the first day of school. 

 
• Reusable mask(s) – disposable masks will be available to students if they do not have reusable 

masks.  
• Reusable water bottle – non-spilling.  Students will be able to fill water bottles at the fountains 

but not use the fountains for drinking 
• Hand Sanitizer for Individual Use 

                      2  Plastic marker boxes 
2  Blue pens 

2   pens of various colour – ex. Purple, green, black etc. 

5  White erasers 

1    Pack Crayola markers, thin 

1  Pack Crayola markers, thick 
24  Pack Crayola pencil crayons 
1  Zippered pencil case 

2 thick sharpies 

2 thin sharpies 
1    30 cm ruler 
1 pair of scissors 
1  Package of dividers 

2  Highlighters 

2    glue sticks 
1  Pair of adult size sharp scissors 

2  Pairs of shoes—one for indoor and gym use, and one for outdoors. Note:  For 

safety reasons, students will not be able to participate in Physical Education if 

they are wearing skateboarder shoes. 

2  Boxes of Kleenex 
1  Pair of headphones for the computer lab 
10  Plastic forks and 10 plastic spoons in a zip loc bag 

1      Deck of playing cards for Math 

  1  Gym bag or cloth reusable grocery bag for gym clothes and   
                                 gym shoes 

1  Handheld pencil sharpener that holds the shavings 
1 1” Binder—labelled with name 

10  coloured duotangs (plastic) 

 

NOTE 
  Make sure your son’s/daughter’s name is on all supply items. 

  Please don’t bring liquid correction fluid.  

  Please reuse any supplies that you are able to from last year. 

♦ We have leftover loose-leaf and pencils from last year. 
♦ FEES:   We will not be collecting school fees this September.  School fees may be requested as 

the year progresses.  Student planners will be ordered shortly and the cost of these planners 

will be communicated to parents in mid-September. 
 

 

 I am looking forward to seeing you in the fall!   Mr. Lewchuk               August 13, 

2020 
  



 


